
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2018-M-003 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: PAC Recommendation regarding Mining Location B – Ferguson Point  

Agenda Date: January 16, 2018 

Attachments:   

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

This memorandum is to recommend that Council consider the following motion:  

WHEREAS at the Planning Advisory Committee Meeting (PAC) meeting held on November 22, 2017 

at 1:00 p.m. the committee recommended to Council to direct staff to seek a legal opinion regarding the 

status of the remnants of buildings have any bearings on the permitted uses on the site and a second 

opinion on the Planning Consultant’s recommendation;  

AND WHEREAS at the PAC meeting held on January 9, 2018 the Committee discussed Memo 2017-

M-109 regarding Mining Location B; 

AND WHEREAS the Committee would like to recommend to Council to direct staff to get more 

background information regarding Mining Location B;  

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT that Council receive Memo 2018-M-003; 

AND FURTHER THAT Council direct staff to perform the research necessary and refer the matter back 

to PAC.  

 

INFORMATION 
 

At the Planning Advisory Meeting held on November 22, 2017 at 1:00 p.m., discussion took place 

regarding Mining Location B (also known as Ferguson Point). Memo 2017-M-109 went to the combined 

Committee of the Whole and Regular Council meeting held on December 15, 2017. Council at the 

meeting decided to place this item on items to be considered separately from the consent agenda and, 

since the meeting adjourned prior to Council considering it, it will go on the Regular Council meeting 

Agenda scheduled for January 25, 2018.  

 

At the January 9, 2018 meeting PAC reviewed Memo 2017-M-109 and found that more information is 

needed prior to gaining a legal opinion on the status of buildings and prior to gaining a second opinion 

from an alternate planner.  

 

The Committee would like Council to defer a decision on Memo 2017-M-109 until further information 

is provided and refer the matter to PAC.  
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